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CLOSED SESSION MEETING MINUTES                                                                                        JULY 25, 2024 

Call to Order 
The meeting was called to order at 8:05 pm.   
  
Roll call was answered by Trustees Huckins, Dustin, Harlfinger, Bojarski, Anderson, Murphy, and President 
Bogdanowski.  
 
Also present were Assistant Village Administrator Trevor Bosack, Chief of Police Matt Mannino, Village Attorney 
Brad Stewart, and Village Clerk Shannon DuBeau. 

Up for Discussion  
Discuss Collective Negotiating Matters, Pursuant to 5 ILCS 120/2(c)(2)  

Attorney Stewart briefed the Board on contract negotiations that have been ongoing since April 2024 for the MAP 
#90 Collective Bargaining Unit, which is for patrol officers and detectives. The Village and the Union have not been 
able to come to an agreement on wage proposals. Chief Mannino suggested cost of living increases. 
 
Chief Mannino asked the Board’s informal consent to continue negotiating cost of living increases with MAP #90, 
consistent with the discussion. The Board gave their informal approval. 

Adjournment 
A motion to exit Closed Session was made by Trustee Harlfinger and seconded by Trustee Huckins. All in favor by 
voice vote.  
 
The Closed Session was adjourned at 8:29 pm. 
 
Submitted by,  

 
Shannon DuBeau 
Village Clerk 


